
Listen up! Newhaven Community
Choir sing just for you

 

The Newhaven Community Choir will be singing in the Harbour
tomorrow and Saturday evenings from 7.00pm as part of Bow-Tow.
The Edinburgh Reporter met up with the choir during their
rehearsals at Victoria Primary School earlier this week.

The Bow-Tow events are free and will feature live performance,
storytelling, songs and traditional music in a variety of
venues inspired by the community.

Jed Milroy the lead musician played the guitar for the choir
to sing along to.

We liked it and hope you do too! More information here on
Facebook
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